PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

8 July 2002

Mrs Ursula Ward

Nurse Director
Portsmouth Hospital Trust
De La Court

Queen Alexandra Hospital
Southwick Hill Road
Portsmouth

Hampshire

PO6 3LY

Our ref:CH/105

Dear Mrs Ward

CQC100474-0001

Direct Dial: 020 7448 0839
Email: investigation2 @chi.nhs.uk

www.chi.nhs.uk

Evaluation into the Gosport War Memorial Hospital Investigation

Your name has been recommended to me as a trust contact by Kellie Rehill,
Investigation Coordinator. 1 would be very grateful if you could distribute these
evaluation forms. The forms are being sent to a selection of trust employees who

were interviewed during the investigation.

Enclosed with the evaluation forms are freepost envelopes for the return of the form

to CHI.

Thank —you for your help

Yours sincerely

Claire Harris

Assistant Investigation Coordinator



